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Arnold Trail Snowmobile Club
NEWSLETTER
Friday, October 13th, 2023 @ 5:00 pm
Venue: Trails End



	Attendees:
Jim Allen
Steve StJean
Katie Rolbiecki
Roger Spurling
Robin StJean
Others
	Title:
ATSC President
ATSC Vice President
Treasurer
Trail Master-North
Membership Chair
SMC Members

	
	

	Topics/Business Items
	Details/Progress/Discussions/Suggestions

	Meeting Commences
	Meeting commenced at 5:00 pm. Notes of last season’s meeting in March can be found on the ATSC website.

	Treasurer’s Report

	The Treasurer’s report was read and accepted by all members present.

	Robin StJean
Membership Chair

	Memberships have started coming in, and Robin will be mailing out membership forms this month. Andy Brann has volunteered to work on the business sponsorships.

	Roger Spurling
Trail Master-North
	The trails are looking good so far. Still working on where the Grand Falls trail will go this year. The position of Trail Master-South is currently unoccupied; however, we do have someone who has showed interest in the position, and we look forward to talking with him more.

	Steve StJean
ATSC Vice President
	No report.

	Jim Allen
ATSC President
	-We are in the process of making repairs to the Brochu Bridge. Absolut Services has received the contract through the State and hopes to begin construction November 1st with a ten-day completion time. In addition, the decking needs to be replaced. We are working on obtaining prices to get that piece taken care of also.
- North Trails: We are working on getting permission to have the same trails as last year.  We hope to have the Windmill trail back this year. The Canon trail will be closed this year due to logging on the Rangeley side. There is logging ongoing on the Grand Falls side, and thus far we do not know what that route will be for us this season.

	Meeting Adjourned
	The meeting was motioned and seconded to be adjourned at 5:10pm by all members present. The next meeting will take place on November 10th at 5:00pm at the Backstrap Bar and Grill.



image1.emf

